Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 2:01 PM

To: 'Schaefer, Peter'

Subject: RE: RO0006 - 3420 San Pablo, Oakland - SAMR due dates
Peter,

Let’s use the dates that monitoring reports were previously submitted of February 15 and August 15.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 1:23 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0006 - 3420 San Pablo, Oakland - SAMR due dates

Jerry,

ACEH’s July 25, 2011 letter requests groundwater monitoring reports on February 10 and July 10, 2012. Previously we
have submitted reports on February 15 and August 15. If you want to move the date from the 15" to the 10", that's fine,
but it should be August instead of July.

Regards,
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A
Emeryville, California 94608-2008
Telephone: (510) 420-3319

Fax: (510) 420-9170
pschaefer@craworld.com

Think before you print
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!



